

MILFORD • DELAWARE

930
on your dial

18 December 1954

Dear Stanwood R. Morss,

Thanks for your fine report of our DX Program of Dec. 6th. This is to VARIFY your report as correct.

We have received 52 reports to date the farthest from Spokane, Washington, and 3 from Canada. Some of the boys around New York think it was WPAT who was on the air testing during most of the program.

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Charles V. Lundstedt, Co-Owner and Operations Manager